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Comments: As a transplant to the PNW and a newcomer to outdoor recreation and activity, I urge to to not allow

more logging work to be performed in the North Fork Nooksack area.  I am a cancer patient and I rely on the

outdoors for my mental health and physical well being.  Reducing the natural forest, particularly for the purposes

of logging reduces the beneficial affects on trees for air quality and putting in logging roads increases the

chances of invasive weeds that can be detrimental to the health of the forest.  I urge you to stop the expansion of

this project.


